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EDITOR’S NOTE 
 

This year marks the tenth anniversary of the Thammasat Business Law 
Journal. It has been a long journey since the publication of our inaugural volume 
in 2010. As its new editor-in-chief, I am very pleased to introduce this latest 
edition of Thammasat Business Law Journal, which comprises 12 articles covering 
a wide variety of contemporary legal issues. 
 

The publication of this volume would not have been possible without 
invaluable contribution from many individuals to whom I express my sincere 
gratitude. In particular, I would like to thank all contributors for their 
commendable works, all readers for their time and insightful comments, and all 
members of the Advisory Board and the Editorial Board for their continuing 
support.  
 

Last but not least, my heartfelt appreciation goes to all members of the 
managerial team whose work is literally vital to the accomplishment of this 
volume, especially, Ms. Kanyarat Muanthong and Mr. Pontakorn Rojanawit, who 
have been in charge of the process from the beginning to the end, and Mr. 
Norachai Supparomsri and Ms. Pimtawan Nidhi-u-tai, who have worked tirelessly 
on proofreading and formatting. 
 
Amnart Tangkiriphimarn 
Editor-in-Chief 
Thammasat University 
 


